
 

 

 

Tuesday 28th September 2021 

 

‘Grow in the Grace and Knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: 18 

 

Reward and Recognition  

 

On Friday 24th … Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 
the ‘Shining Star’ (s) Rosie – May  Heidi  Millie Charlotte  

 

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘Thankfulness’ 

Jacob   Jennifer Erin Saffron 

 

A big well done to all the children! 
PTFA  

It was wonderful to welcome our new family 

members to the PTFA last night. Thank you for 

taking the time and expressing an interest to 

continue to support the great work which takes 

place bringing our school family together.  We 

have an exciting calendar of events to share with you over the next few weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iron Kids 

Congratulations to our very own ‘Iron Kid’- 

Honey, who ran the race at the weekend 

and came a very impressive first! A great 

achievement!  

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 G7 Speakers Summit 

As you may recall, Astley Hall in Chorley 

hosted the G7 speakers’ summit last 

weekend. 

Sir Lindsay Hoyle, the UK Speaker of the 

House of Commons welcomed seven of the 

world's most important politicians to Chorley 

for the conference. He also took the time to greet all the children 

represented from all the Chorley Schools. Thank you to Honey who 

went along to represent Coppull St John’s at the G7 Speakers Summit.  

 

 

Morrisons- It’s Good to Grow 

We would love your help to collect 

gardening equipment from 

Morrisons. If you shop at 

Morrisons please down load 

the ‘MyMorrisons app’.  

Each time you check out you 

can scan the app and school 

will accumulate tokens to spend on 

gardening equipment. Your support would be much appreciated.  

 

 

Chester Zoo 

We are delighted Chester Zoo have offered a new date for the whole school to visit, this 

was cancelled from at the start of this year. I will be writing with further details, but please 

make a note of Monday 1st November!  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning  

Huge thankyou to all the families who were able to support the event last Friday. Thanks to 

those who donated delicious cakes, raffle prizes, help run the event and to those who 

came along to offer their support and enjoy the 

delicious cakes. We are able to send a wonderful £295 

to the Macmillan charity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 30th September  Open Afternoon 

Wednesday 6th October  African drumming workshops 

Friday 8th October  ‘Hello Yellow’ Young Minds Mental Health Day  

The Yogi Group visiting to lead mental health workshops 

with all our children  

Thursday 14th October  Parents’ meetings  

Wednesday 20th October  Maths Day 

Thursday 21st October  Mid-term Eucharist service in church- 9am 

Friday 22nd October  End of half term.  

Monday 1st November  School reopens and Trip to Chester Zoo!  


